
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
May 4, 2022 
 

Emergency Outdoor Warning Siren Test Rescheduled 
 

Chatham County, GA (May 4, 2022) - Due to the potential for poor weather, the monthly siren test scheduled 
for today has been rescheduled for Friday, May 6, 2022 at noon. 
 

WHAT:  Emergency Outdoor Warning Siren Test Rescheduled  

WHEN:  Friday, May 6, 2022, 12:00 PM 

WHERE: Chatham County  

 
DETAILS:   
At noon Friday, Chatham County residents will hear a one-minute emergency tone from the various sirens 
located throughout the county.  This monthly test is necessary to ensure that the Emergency Warning Siren 
System is functioning properly.   
 
To learn more about the Chatham County Emergency Warning Siren System, please visit our website at 
www.ChathamEmergency.org.  
 
Thank you for your support! 
 

### 
 

Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912) 652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 

http://www.chathamemergency.org/

